
                    
 

 

 
To: 
Grandmaster Trajtenberg, President ITF 
Master Ferrando, Secretary General ITF 
Board of Directors, ITF 
 

Letter of Resignation 
 
Dear Grandmasters and Masters, 
 
I am writing to inform I resign as the Board of Director ITF and  I resign as the 
member of ITF from the International Taekwon-do Federation headquarters in 
Spain with an effective immediately. 
 
My best wishes International Taekwon-do Federation shine and strong. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Best Regards, 
Master Alfred Yu 
11 February 2015 


